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Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

From: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

Sent:  Wednesday, June 02, 2004 9:11 AM

To: 'dehchobridge@ssimicro.com'; 'Andrew Gamble'; 'jivko@theedge.ca’
Subject: Possible Site Visit June 9, 2004

Hello,

The Review Board has recently found the DAR to be in conformity with the final Terms of Reference for the
proposed Deh Cho Bridge Corporation’s Mackenzie River Bridge project. The Review Board would like to
conduct a site visit (as outlined in the work plan) at Fort Providence on June 9, 2004. Ideally, the Review Board
would have lunch in Fort Providence and conduct a site visit between 12 and 2 p.m. | would like to know if
representatives of the Deh Cho Bridge Corporation would be available to assist the Board by describing the
project details at the proposed construction site. Please advise me as soon as possible, as arrangements are
already under way.

} look forward to hearing from you.

Kim

Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Tel: (867) 766-7062 Fax: (867) 766-7074
www.mveirb.nt.ca
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